My name is Kathy Brown, I was born and raised in
Pennsylvania, attended Penn State and graduated from the
Potomac Horse Center, Gaithersburg, Md. and the Meredith
Manor School of Horsemansghip in Parkersburg, W.Va.

I have lived and worked in several other states, but
returned to Pennsylvania to manage a small breeding,
training and boarding facility in partnership with ny
parents in Bellefonte, Pa.

I am extremely active with the Pennsylvania State 4-H Horse
Program, and am currently chairperson of the State 4-H Horse
Program Development Committee. We are proud to have over
6000 young people enrolled in the 4~H Horse Program 1in Pa,

I have been involved with the Quarter Horse industry for
over 29 vyears.

I am currently the President of the Pennsylvania Quarter
Horse Association, having served on their Board of Directors
since the middle 78¢’s. Our membership is currently near
2000 total members. 'Wé have a large youth oxrganization and
beginning in 1993 we now have a Pennsylvania Amateur Quarter
Horse Association.

We have over 28,000 registered Quarter Horses in Pa. asg of
the year end figures for 1992, compiled by the American
Quarter Horse Assoclation. These represent animals with a
comhine@ value of over §71,000,000.



